
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONFERENCE OVERVIEW 

About Event 

The 2024 Nevada Aging and 
Disability Services Conference 
will take place from April 17-18, 
2024, with a half-day dedicated 
to community partner 
development and technical 
assistance on April 16th. The 
conference will provide 
technical assistance, 
education, and training, as well 
as provide opportunities for 
attendees to develop strategic 
collaborations and innovative, 
sustainable service delivery 
solutions. 
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The Purpose 

The conference aims to educate 
participants about the latest 
developments and challenges in 
the aging and disability services 
sector in Nevada, foster 
collaborative networks among 
state agencies, providers, 
governments, and consumers, 
improve service delivery, equity, 
and inspire innovative solutions 
for the aging and disability 
population. It will also 
encourage stakeholder 
engagement and collect diverse 
insights for future planning. 

Tracks 

The conference 
features four learning 
tracks: 

Person 
Centeredness 
Diversity, Equity, 
and Inclusion 
Workforce 
Development 
Innovative 
Collaboration 




